From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 18 March 2015 18:56
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01762/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 6:55 PM on 18 Mar 2015 from Mrs Lucy Haynes.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Ltd Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Use of land at Grange Farm for mixed use comprising part agricultural, part equestrian training and competitions (Use Class D2); retention of 1no. access and relocation of 1no. access on to the road leading from the B4035 to Sibford Ferris; extension to existing parking area and retention of equestrian jumps and obstacles; as detailed in agent's letter dated 22nd December 2014 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Lucy Haynes

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Hartwell House Banbury Road, Bloxham, Oxfordshire OX15 4PB


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I fully support the application for the use of land for cross country training and events. I keep my daughters horse at livery at Swalcliffe park equestrian and am on site for several hours every day. I have not noted any problems with traffic or noise. I also help with the training each week of children from a local school riding at Swalcliffe park, this in turn employs riding instructors. This is a rural business supporting the use of the countryside as it should be. I a


